
Week of 5/20/24

TK2L Newsletter
If you have not turned in
your child’s permission slip
to participate in the
bounce houses, please do
so by Monday afternoon.
Students need to bring a
towel and a change of
clothes.

We will be selling the
following on Water Fun Day
(LAST DAY OF SCHOOL)...

Snow Cones -- $3.00
Cotton Candy -- $3.00
Both -- $5.00

Please have your child bring
cash or check to purchase
these items.

Congratulations to the
Petrick family for winning the
raffle of a 4 Pack of Universal
Tickets.

And a HUGE Thank You to the
Warthen family for arranging
the donation of the tickets.

www.thekeytolearning.org

Water Fun Day Sweet Snacks Winner!!!!

Now is the time to renew or apply for your scholarship through Step Up for Students!
Once you are approved, we will need your student’s "Award ID". This important ID changes
every year and allows the school to process your scholarship for payment.
The “Award ID” can be found by following these steps:
1. Click on the "My Students" tab within their EMA account
2. Click “view” next to your active student's name
3. Scroll down to see the Award ID under the "Scholarship Status" section
4. Print or take a screenshot of your child’s "Award ID" number and award status.
5. Email the “Award ID” to us at office@thekeytolearning.org
We must have Award ID numbers on file in the school office by June 7, 2024.
If you need additional assistance in renewing or applying for a Step Up for Students
scholarship, please visit Stepupforstudents.org and use the chat feature.
Important: Please note that the current award amounts displayed may not be accurate at
this time and will be updated once new award amounts are published by the State.

Scholarship Information

All balances must be paid in
full or have a payment plan
worked out with Mrs. Cathy
by 5/31/24.  Myschoolworx
accounts may be placed on
hold for any students that
have a balance at the end of
the year.

Balances Due Summer Office Hours

Summer Office hours will be
Tuesday/Wednesday from
9:00 - 1:00 with the
exception of the following
weeks we are closed.

May 27-31
July 3-7
July 10-14

Important Information
First day of school
8/12/24
Be on the lookout for
important emails this
summer
Order uniforms as soon
as you can --the link is in
the email.
Donations of used
uniforms can be dropped
off at the front office.


